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I oppose HB 3076 because it will cause an undue burden on FFL’s, Firearms retailers 

and upon the Citizens in the form of fees and taxes. As more and more FFL’s and 

Firearms retailers go out of business, due the financial burden, a Black Market will 

grow in the place of a lawful and well established method to purchase firearms. 


